## **TEDD NESBIT, MEMBER**

8th Legislative District

121-A East Wing Harrisburg, PA 17120-2008 Phone: 717-783-6438 Fax: 717-782-2943

234 West Pine Street, Unit 1 Grove City, PA 16127 Phone: 724-458-4911 Fax: 724-450-4104

Email: tnesbit@pahousegop.com Web: www.RepNesbit.com



October 27, 2017

**COMMITTEES** 

**INSURANCE** 

**JUDICIARY** 

CHILDREN & YOUTH GAMING OVERSIGHT

Arthur Drew 351 Bower Road Fredonia, PA 16124

Dear Mr. Drew:

Please accept my sincere appreciation for your service in the Vietnam War. I am truly honored by your distinguished duty to our great nation.

The enclosed certificate, from the Pennsylvania House of Representatives, reflects the gratitude we all feel for your contribution to our state and the United States of America.

If there is any way we can ever be of assistance to you or your family in state-related matters, please don't hesitate to let us know.

Sincerely.

Tedd C. Nesbit Member, 8<sup>th</sup> District

Enclosure

## Certificate of Recognition VIETNAM WAR VETERAN

On behalf of the citizens of this great Commonwealth, we in the House of Representatives thank all of our local Vietnam War veterans.

This Certificate is Presented to

## Arthur Drew Air Force

In recognition of your service to this great country during the Vietnam War. Your honored service to this country in a time of unparalleled need can never be forgotten.

Tedd C. Nesbit Representative, 8th District